
PRECIOUS BLOOD PARISH 
JUNE 18-19, 2022 

 

1737 Lawrence Avenue East, Toronto, Ontario M1R 2X7 
PHONE: 416-751-2661 | FAX: 416-751-2662 

www.preciousblood.ca | email: office@preciousblood.ca 

  

 

 

 

OFFICE HOURS: 
Saturdays…………..12:00 pm – 6:00 pm 
Sundays..…………...8:00 am – 1:00 pm 
  
 
 

PASTORAL TEAM: 
Pastor: Fr. Xavier De Pinto 
In residence: Archbishop Larry Saldanha 
In residence: Fr. Joseph Moncada 
 
 

MASS TIMES: until further notice 
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday  - 8:00 am  
Wednesday and 1st Friday – 7:00 pm 
Saturday – 8:00 am | 5:00 pm 
Sunday – 8:30 am | 10 am | 12 pm 

WELCOME 
 

We welcome Kevin Daudlin to our Precious Blood 
community. He has been ordained a permanent deacon on 
June 18, 2022 by Cardinal Collins. 
 

Kevin will join our pastoral staff and will be preaching at all 
the Masses on June 25-26.  There will be a reception after 
the 12pm Mass on June 26 in the parish hall.  All are 
welcome.  Please join me in praying and supporting Kevin 
in his new ministry at our parish. 
 

 
 

PRAY FOR VOCATIONS 
 

Jesus has given us His Body to eat 
and His Blood to drink so as to nourish 
us on our journey towards the 
Kingdom. May we be faithful to him on 
our journey as a married, single, 
ordained or consecrated person.  
 

If God is calling you, to be a priest, religious or deacon, 
contact Fr. Matt McCarthy, Director of Vocations, 
Archdiocese of Toronto at 416-968-0997. 
 

vocations@archtoronto.org - www.vocationstoronto.ca 

 
PRECIOUS BLOOD QUEBEC TRIP 

 

September 3,4,5, 2022 – Leader – Fr. Xavier De Pinto 
 

Feel free to contact Lina at 
Islington Travel Agencies Ltd. for   
more    information       at  
416-746-0222 or 
lina@islingtontravel.com. 

 

Check out our poster for more information. 
 

Rates (based on specific number travelling):  
Single: $525.00, Triple: $335.00,  
Quad: $310.00, Twin: $380.00 
 

Please complete the form and drop off with the applicable 
payment in mailbox outside Parish office. 
 

Must be fully vaccinated and show proof of vaccination. 
 

THE FEAST OF CORPUS CHRISTI 
 

Day of the Most Holy Body and Blood of Jesus Christ the 
Lord - also known as the 
Solemnity of the Most Holy Body 
and Blood of Christ, celebrating 
the Real Presence of the Body 
and Blood, Soul and Divinity of 
Jesus Christ in the elements of the 
Eucharist. The feast is liturgically 
celebrated on the Thursday after 

Trinity Sunday. At the end of Holy Mass, there is often a 
procession of the Blessed Sacrament, generally displayed 
in a monstrance. The procession is followed by the 
Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament.  
 

THE STORY  
In 1263 a German priest, Fr. Peter of Prague, made a 
pilgrimage to Rome. He stopped in Bolsena, Italy, to 
celebrate Mass at the Church of St. Christina. At the time 
he was having doubts about Jesus being truly present in 
the Blessed Sacrament. He was affected by the growing 
debate among certain theologians who, for the first time in 
the history of the Church, began introducing doubts about 
the Body and Blood of Christ being actually present in the 
consecrated bread and wine. In response to his doubt, 
when he recited the prayer of consecration as he 
celebrated the Holy Sacrifice of the Mass, blood started 
seeping from the consecrated host and onto the altar and 
corporal. 

 

 
 

 

ShareLife agencies need your support, now more 
than ever 

 

Did you know that, through your support, no one is turned 
away from ShareLife-funded agencies due to inability to 
pay? One of these agencies whose work you make 
possible is Catholic Crosscultural Services (CCS). 
 
“The pandemic has affected the newcomer and refugee 
communities we serve greatly,” the agency reports. Thanks 
to you, CCS continued its settlement and mental health 
services for this marginalized population without 
interruption. 
 

To date we have raised $58,769.00. Please give at the 
parish using a ShareLife envelope, or at sharelife.org.  

 

mailto:vocations@archtoronto.org
http://www.vocationstoronto.ca/
mailto:lina@islingtontravel.com
https://www.preciousblood.ca/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/quebec.pdf
https://www.preciousblood.ca/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/Precious-Blood-Quebec-Trip-Form.pdf
https://sharelife.org/


JUNE 18-19, 2022 – MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MASS INTENTIONS  
Saturday, June 18 – Saturday, June 25 

 

SATURDAY June 18, 2022 
8:00am  + Ponrose Eliar 
5:00pm  Bishop Vincent Nguyen 
 

SUNDAY June 19, 2022 
8:30 am  + Josefina Besmia 
10:00 am  + Eloy Salvador Campoverde 
12:00 pm  The Precious Blood Community 
 

MONDAY June 20, 2022 
8:00 am  + Danilo Manankil 
 

TUESDAY June 21, 2022 
8:00 am  + Luiza and Felix D’Sa 
 

WEDNESDAY June 22, 2022 
7:00 pm  Thanksgiving for Mother Mary 

Helen Tan (Healing) 
People with disabilities and the elderly 

 

THURSDAY June 23, 2022 
8:00am  Dias Family: Living and Deceased 
 

FRIDAY June 24, 2022 
8:00am  Carmen Fernandes 
 

SATURDAY June 25, 2022 
8:00am  + Linda Rixon 
5:00pm  + Giovanni and Marianna Salines 
 
 

ARE YOU SOMEONE OR DO YOU KNOW SOMEONE 
WHO… 

 
• Has expressed an interest in 
becoming Catholic? 
• Has a child over the age of seven 
who has not been baptized? 
• Was baptized Catholic as a child, 
but has not celebrated the 
Sacraments of Confirmation and 
Eucharist? 

 

From September to April (2023), we offer an opportunity to 
come together in a small group to learn more about our 
faith. Sessions focus on the teachings and experience of 
Church and prepare individuals to celebrate the 
Sacraments of Baptism, Confirmation, and Eucharist 
during the Easter season.   
 

Please contact: Paul Wood, pmw102@yahoo.com  or cell: 
647 782 1944 
 

 

REMEMBERING THE PARISH IN YOUR WILL 
 

A bequest is a beautiful way to express your faith and your 
gratitude for a lifetime of blessings! A gift to the parish or 
any of our diocesan charities in your will creates a lasting 
legacy that will help the church continue its heritage of 
service and pastoral care to the faith community. When 
making your will, please consider a bequest to our parish. 
To learn more about making a bequest, please call the 
parish office or the Development Office of the Archdiocese 
at 416-934-3411 ext. 519 or visit 
www.archtoronto.org/development. 
 
 
 

 
 

 

PILGRIMAGE TO THE HOLY LAND 
 
Join Father Xavier on a 
pilgrimage to the Holy Land 
from January 15 to 23, 2023 
in celebration of his 25th 
anniversary of Ordination.  
 

Tel Aviv, Nazareth, Cana, 
Mount Tabor, Galilee, 
Jerusalem, Caiaphas house, 
Bethlehem, and more… 
 

More information is available 
here. 
 

To register and for more information please contact: 
 

30 Wertheim Court # 20, Richmond Hill, 
ON L4B 1B9  
(905) 889-1681 Toll-Free 1-800-268-
0900 Ext. 233  
edgar@gateways-international.com 

 
NEW CHANGES:  CHILDREN’S LITURGY 

10:00 & 12:00 MASS 
  
Please be advised that starting June 
19th – all children participating in the 
Children’s Liturgy class will gather at the 
back of the church with their teacher 
before Mass.  After the Gloria, they will 
be called by the priest, walk together for 
the book procession in the aisle, receive 

a blessing at the altar and go downstairs to their classroom. 
 

FIRST RECONCILIATION AND  
FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 

 

To all parents of students who are preparing to receive 
the Sacraments of First Reconciliation and First Holy 
Communion, there will be a parent information night and 
registration on Tuesday September 27, 2022 at 7:00 pm. 
in the Parish hall. 
 

Please bring the registration form, suggested donation of 
$50 (for books and cross) and a copy of your child’s 
baptismal certificate (translated if necessary). Forms are 
available at St. Kevin, St. Catherine and Precious Blood 
Schools or at https://www.preciousblood.ca. 
 

For more information: Please contact Precious Blood 
Church office at 416-751-2661 or Nenita MacKenzie at 
nenitamackenzie@yahoo.ca. 
 

GOOD SHEPHERD MINISTRIES 
 

Give a Cup of Coffee – Feel the Warmth 
 

Help Good Shepherd Ministries serve 1000 
cups of coffee each day to people who 
struggle with homelessness and poverty. 
 

Kindly drop your donation of coffee in the 
bin located in our parish. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:pmw102@yahoo.com
http://www.archtoronto.org/development
https://www.preciousblood.ca/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/Brochure-Pilgrimage-to-the-Holy-Land-with-Fr.-Xavier-Jan.-15-23-2023.pdf
mailto:edgar@gateways-international.com
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